Sowerby Parish Council
Ordinary Meeting 10th May 2018
Bullet Points

- Cllr Robson was re-elected Chairman with Cllr Bardon as Vice Chairman
- Annual Reports were received from the District and County Councillors, Rail Users Group and Town Hall Committee
- A report of policing issues was delivered by the PCSO
- Concern was raised over the naming of the new academy in Sowerby, as the proposed name is unrelated to anything in the local area
- No further updates were available regarding the Lambert Hospital, no decision has been made by NHS Property Services
- The Litter Pick is set to go ahead this Sunday, 13th May, meet at Memorial Park 9.45
- The next Meeting of the Parish Council will be Thursday 14th June 2018 at 7.30pm